CHASSELL TOWNSHIP SPECIAL MEETING
February 17, 2025
The meeting was called to order at 5:01 p.m. by Lynn Gierke

PRESENT: Lynn Gierke, Kelly Holmes and Curt Judson
Absent: Bethany Baetsen, Dan Palosaari

Lynn Gierke presented information provided by Chris Holmes. Only one bid was received for the
Centennial Park Pavilion Restroom Improvements Project. The bid received was from DP
Construction $129,330. It was discussed that the project should be completed by the beginning
of June. Any rentals prior to completion will need to use the bathrooms in the park. The public
works will be asked to complete tear down as soon as possible. The approved bid will be
submitted to the DNR for approval. Motion by Lynn Gierke to approve the bid and resolution,
supported by Curt Judson. M/C.

per motion by Lynn Gierke, supported by Curt Judson. M/C
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The meeting was adjourned at 5:07 p
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